February 24, 1981

Dioceses of the

Armenian Church of America
630 Second Avenue

New York, N.Y. 10016

Your Eminence, .

We, the Der Sahagians', so enjoyed seeing you once again on your re-
cent visit to Albuquerque. We also appreciate your having given our
daughter, Christie, some advice about a change of life-style because of
her "Cancer" affliction. You recall, I am sure, that dispite your very
busy schedule, you honored our family in January of '79, baptizing Duke
and Christie at our home.

I have a son Jay, a beautiful young man, who is presently trying to
make his future as a movie-stuntman. He has established himself in Holly~
wood for 3 years and thus far cannot '"connect" for steady employment.

Is there a possibility that Your Eminence could arrange a meeting with
Krikor O'Hanian, otherwise known as Mike Conners, and my son? Perhaps a
letter of introduction from you or a direct communication to Mr. O'Hanian?
He may be able to advise him. We are aware of the privacy that must be
maintained and will await any advise you may have.

As an "aside", I would like to mention the name of Robert A. Papazian,
who is an outstanding producer in Hollywood. Is it possible that Your
Eminence knows of him?

I am enclosing two resumes of my son, along with a picture of Your
Eminence and my family.

Most sincerely yours,
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Simon Der Sahagian /

S- Dersahagian
2404 Zena Lane N, E. .
_Albuquerque, NM 87112 A




